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May 2023 

 

Year 5/6 Swimming Lessons  

Summer Term – commencing Monday 5th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are now delighted to offer swimming sessions for all children in both year 5 and year 6 to support 

them to be able to swim competently, confidently and proficiently over a distance of at least 25 

metres, to use a range of strokes effectively and also to perform safe self-rescue in different water 

based situations.  

 

Swimming sessions will take place at Beechwood Swimming Pool, Runcorn on a Monday afternoon. 

Lessons will be 1.30 pm – 2.30pm every week commencing on Monday 5th June (first day back after 

half term). The last swimming session will be on Monday 17th July.   

 

The children will travel to Beechwood by coach.  

Your child will need to bring a bag containing their swimming costume or swimming trunks and 

towel – all clearly named - every Monday. Knee length shorts are not permitted.  If your child needs 

to wear goggles, a signed note is required to show the instructor but goggles (not a full face mask) 

are permitted. Please note, if your child forgets their swimming kit, you will be asked to bring it into 

school in time for their lesson.  

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact Miss Pemberton on apemberton@wpat.uk  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Miss Pemberton 

 

 


